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The Secretary of State for External Affairs of Canada
to the Ambassador of Brazil to Canada

THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
CANADA

Ottawa, August 29, 1968.
No. CA-1607
EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to acknowledge with thanks receipt of your Note No. 48
of August 29, 1968, in which you propose that our two governments conclude
an agreement with the object of improving scientific relations between our two
countries by way of an exchange of notes.

The terms and conditions for the agreement set out in your note under
reference have met with the complete approval of the Canadian Government.
I therefore have the honour to propose that your note, together with this
reply, the text of which is equally authentic in English and French, constitute
an agreement between our two Governments which shall enter into force upon
the date of this note.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

MITCHELL SHARP
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Her Excellency Dora Alencar de Vasconcellos,
Ambassador of Brazil,
Ottawa.



